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https://youtu.be/z-gxtiAEnY4

Dear New Faculty,

In this welcome message to all new University of Arizona faculty, Senior Vice
President for Academic Affairs and Provost Lies| Folks greets new members to the
Wildcat community. She herself joined the university nearly a year ago and shares her
enjoyment of the rich sense of place, diverse community and beautiful campus at

Arizona.

Provost Folks also acknowledges the university is on the ancestral homelands of the
Tohono O’odham and respectfully acknowledges the Pasqua Yaqui tribe that resides
locally. Faculty are encouraged to use the resources available through the offices of
the Provost and Faculty Affairs. It is on everyone at the university, especially during
the time of the COVID-19 pandemic, to support one another and commit to the
health and wellbeing of the community and institution.

Visit https://provost.arizona.edu for more information and to reach out with
guestions and challenges. Be pending of our next e-mail featuring Dr. Elizabeth
"Betsy" Cantwell, Senior Vice President for Research and Innovation.

Stay safe and Bear Down,

Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

Watch Video
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